
 

 

GRADUATE COUNCIL  
 
 
December 15, 2023 
 
 
To: Sang-Hee Lee, Chair 
 Riverside Division  
 
From: David Oglesby, Chair 
 Graduate Council 
 
 
Re: [Systemwide Review] (Proposal) Revisions to Presidential Policy BFB-BUS-46 

(Use of University Vehicles) 
 
 

Graduate Council reviewed the proposed revisions to Presidential Policy BFB-BUS-46 
(Use of University Vehicles) at their December 14, 2023 meeting and had no comments 
about the proposed changes.  
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